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This newsletter provides updates about the PVPO team, helpful Plant Variety Protection (PVP) tips, and 
other valuable information that we are certain you will find useful.   
 
The PVPO has launched a new system that can be used to make fee payments.  The current methods of 
making payments by check and credit card will still be honored, but the new form available from 
www.pay.gov is a great way to make and manage payments to the PVPO for applications and services. 
 
The image below is a snapshot of the system available to any PVPO customers and the public to make 
payments for services.  This system can be used without accessing the electronic Plant Variety 
Protection (ePVP) System to make payments. 

http://www.pay.gov/


 
If you are interested in using the ePVP System to submit your application for Plant Variety Protection, it 
can be accessed here:  https://pvpo.ams.usda.gov/. Fee payments can also be made from the ePVP 
System. 
 
To subscribe to updates, change your profile, or unsubscribe to this newsletter, go to 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDAMS. 
 
We welcome your suggestions on topics for future newsletters, as well as ideas on how we can improve 
our service.  Please feel free to contact the PVPO if you have any questions, comments or suggestions. 
 
The USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Plant Variety Protection Office 
Science & Technology Program 
Agricultural Marketing Service 
United States Department of Agriculture 
1400 Independence Ave, SW - Room 4512 
Washington, DC 20250 
Phone: (202) 260-8983 
PVPOmail@ams.usda.gov 
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